January 15, 15994

Mr. Terry Mikeska
P.O. Box 5500
San Angelo, Texas TE69@2

To Whom It may Concern;

I am writing this letter to express my satisfaction with the
work that you did here abocard the 5.5. Independence. We |ook
forward to vour return, hopefully in the very near future,

Your work and professionalism both were reflected by the
passengers in both their verbal and written comments. We here
at American Hawaii Cruises wish you the very best ir all your
future endeavors.

sincerely,

Greg Fucci

Cruise Director

2.5, Independence
American Hawaii Cruises
2188 N. Mimitz Highway
Honclulu, Hawaii 96819



